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Mrs. Percy Ma,
Clerk to Subcommittee,
Legislative Council,
Legislative Council Building,
8 Jackson Road, Central,
Hong Kong.

Dear Mrs. Ma,

Re: Subcommittee on Rules of District Court

Thank you for your letter dated 1st June. Within the time available it is not possible
to discuss this particular point with any of the relevant Law Society committees. However, I
am confident that the view of the Law Society is that it is in agreement with the retention of
the existing requirement for a certificate for Counsel subject to dispensation in the cases
where the amount recovered exceeds HK$150,000.00.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Moss
Secretary General
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